
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…02.05.23 
 

 
Maths 

 
This week we will be continuing our learning about multiplication. We will start by thinking about 

doubling and how that links to counting in twos.  

 

We will then move on to thinking about division.  

We will be looking at the division symbol   , and thinking about the different ways we can 

say division e.g share 

 

We will then be practically sharing out objects fairly and equally to find answers to 

calculations. We will also begin to look at how we can solve worded problems using division or 

sharing, showing our working out with jottings.                     

 

English  
This week in school we will be recounting our trip to Brooklands. We will be using our existing 

knowledge of recounts to help us write about our exciting school trip. 

 

Phonics  

This week we will be thinking about: 

GPC’s – IGH IE I-E EE EA E OA O O-E OO UE EW OR  

 

Tricky Words – today, their, people. Your, any 

 

Topic  
In History we will be thinking about how flight has changed over time. Using our learning from 

Brooklands museum we will think about the first aviators and look at how planes have developed 

over time. 

 

Coronation 

To celebrate the coronation we will be doing lots of fun activities including learning a 

coronation song, learning about why the coronation is an important service and having a 

competition to see who can create the strongest throne! 

 



 

 
Additional notes and reminders 

Bank Holiday Monday 

 
We hope you all enjoy the bank holiday! 

 

School will be closed until the 2nd of May. 

 

Homework 

 

Please revise the phonics from this week. 

 
 

Brooklands 

 

On Tuesday the 2nd May Year 1 will be going to visit Brooklands Museum. 

 

Your child does not need to bring their book bag on this day. 

 

Please ensure your child is: 

 

Wearing school uniform,  

Wearing a named coat,  

Wearing sensible/ comfy shoes. 

Has got their lunch (if bringing one) in a named plastic bag, not their usual 

lunchbox. Please help us by making all packed lunch contents from home 

disposable. No glass bottles, or fizzy drinks, please. 

 

If your child suffers from travel sickness please make you class teacher aware 

over the weekend via the class email addresses.  

 

 
Class email addresses: 

 

Badgers: badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Hedgehogs: hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Squirrels: squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

mailto:badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk


Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 


